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Residency and fellowship training is best accomplished in an 

environment rich in a diverse patient population, high academic 

standards, faculty feedback in real time in the clinical arena, excellent 

and stimulating didactics and an environment of scientific inquiry and 

scholarly activity.  Scholarly activity involves the scholarship of discovery, 

application, and dissemination.  The EVMS Department of Emergency 

Medicine is fortunate to have all of the above mentioned features.  I 

would like to share with you some of the scholarly activity and 

accomplishments of the faculty and residents over the past four months. 

Message from the Chair 

EM Department News 
Welcome Emergency Medicine Resident Class of 2021! 

Brian Ahearn, M.D. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 

Komal Dhir, M.D. – Virginia Commonwealth School of Medicine 

Lucie Ford, M.D. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 

Lauren Gallion, M.D. – University of Virginia School of Medicine 

Glen Hooky, M.D. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 

JonDavid Landon, M.D. – University of Maryland School of Medicine 

Shane Leighton, M.D. – University of South Florida – College of Medicine 

Patricia Stolle, M.D. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 

Julie Tondt, M.D. – Commonwealth Medicine College 

Welcome to our International Emergency Medicine Fellow! 
Lipika Bhat, M.D. – University of Kentucky 

Welcome to our Emergency Medicine Ultrasound Fellows! 
Brian Allen, M.D. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 

Kean Feyzeau, M.D. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 
Patrick MacEachern, M.D. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 
Logan McNeive, M.D. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 
David Nesbitt, M.D. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 
Theodore Tzavaras, M.D. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 

Welcome to our Emergency Medicine Physician Assistant Fellows! 
Benjamin Cavin, P.A. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 
Elizabeth Hoobler, P.A. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 
Heather Lustig, P.A. – Eastern Virginia Medical School 

Please visit our web page to read more about all of our residents. 

https://www.evms.edu/education/centers_institutes_departments/emergency_medicine/emergency_

medicine_residency/our_residents/  
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 Mike Bono, M.D., Professor, supervised a suture lab for 35 EMVS medical students for the Emergency

Medicine Interest Group (EMIG) on March 20, 2018.  He was assisted by several EM residents.

 Martin Klinkhammer, M.D., presented “Hematologic Emergencies” at Grand Rounds for the

Department of Emergency Medicine at Loma Linda University on April 4, 2018.

 Barry Knapp, M.D., Professor presented “Acetaminophen Overdose” to EVMS second year medical

students on April 6, 2018.  In addition, he presented a “Biliary Ultrasound” lecture to EMVS fourth year

students on April 6, 2018.

 Don Byars, M.D., Associate Professor, presented “Introduction to the Poisoned Patient” and “EM PA

Fellowship Q/A.”  In addition, Matt Jones, M.D., Assistant Professor, and Don presented “Ultrasound

Guided Resuscitation” to the EVMS PA students on April 9, 2018.

 Francis Counselman, M.D., Professor, presented “Hepatitis” to 2nd EVMS medical students on April 10,

2018.

 Bruce Lo, M.D.,  Associate Professor, presented “Taming the Beast – Techniques in Managing the

Difficult and Hostile Patient” at the 24th Annual American Academy of Emergency Medicine (AAEM)

Scientific Assembly in San Diego, CA on April 10, 2018.

 Francis Counselman, M.D., Professor, presented “ST-Segment Elevation Myocardial Infarction”, and

“Pulmonary Embolism” to fourth year EVMS students on April 16, 2018 in Lester Hall.

 Mike Bono, M.D., Professor, presented the following lectures to the EVMS fourth year students: March

28, 2018 - “My Malpractice Experience”; April 10, 2018 - “Lower GI Bleeding”; April 16, 2018 -

“Toxidromes”; April 18, 2018 - “Cyanosis.”

 Martin Klinkhammer, M.D., Assistant Professor presented two lectures for Grand Rounds for the

Department of Emergency Medicine at Metropolitan City Hospital in New York, NY on April 17, 2018.

He presented “Subtle Ischemic ECG Signs” and “Hematologic Emergencies.”

 Francis Counselman, M.D., Professor presented Grand Rounds to the Michigan Emergency Medicine

Residency Consortium in Detroit, Michigan on April 18, 2018.  He presented three lectures; “Marine

Envenomation and Poisoning;” Trauma in Pregnancy;” and “ACEP Update 2018.”

 Steve Skinner, M.D., EM Ultrasound Fellow and Don Byars, M.D., Associate Professor, taught “Trauma

Ultrasound” to the paramedic and nurse flight crew of Sentara Nightingale Air Ambulance on April 16

and 17, 2018.

 Don Byars, M.D., Associate Professor, Steve Skinner, M.D., EM Ultrasound Fellow, and Logan McNeive,
M.D. (EM-3) taught “Emergency Ultrasound Care” to emergency physicians and general surgeons on

the medical staff at Winchester Medical Center on May 9 and 10, 2018.

 Bruce Lo, M.D., MBA, Associate Professor presented “Help!  I Need Somebody: How to Build an

Effective Board” at the ACEP Leadership and Advocacy Conference in Washington D.C. on May 20,

2018.

 Francis L. Counselman, M.D., Professor, presented “Oncologic Emergencies” and “2018 ABEM Update”

for Grand Rounds at the Department of Emergency Medicine at the University of Tennessee –

Memphis in Memphis, TN, on May 17, 2018.

 Don Byars, MD, Associate Professor, Barry Knapp, MD, Professor, Clay Lifton, MD, (Emergency Ultrasound

Fellow) and Steve Skinner, MD (EM Ultrasound Fellow) taught “Cardiac and Vascular Ultrasound,” both

didactics and hands-on, to the EVMS Internal Medicine residency program on May 30, 2018.

 Don Byars, M.D., Associate Professor, and Matt Jones, M.D., Assistant Professor, taught the following

hands-on ultrasound courses to the EVMS Surgery Chief Residents on June 22, 2018: Bedside

echocardiography; Deep venous thrombosis; Ultrasound guided resuscitation; and Trauma ultrasound.

Speaking Engagements 
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The following were authored or coauthored by members of our Department of Emergency 

Medicine: 

 Clark S, Boggs KM, Balekian DS, Hasegawa K, Vo P, Rowe BH, Camargo CA, MARC-38

Investigators (Counselman FL).  Changes in emergency department concordance with

guidelines for the management of stinging insect-induced anaphylaxis: 1999-2001 versus 2013-

2015.  Ann Allergy Asthma Immunol 2018; 120(4): 419-423.  PMID 29407420.

 Brown H, Cook T, Culy D, Kingery R, Knapp B, Patel C, Resendes K, et al. Prior global health

experience among emergency medicine residency applicants to two residency programs.  J

Global Health Lead 2018.

Publications & Scholarly Activity 

Appointments & Promotions 
 Congratulations to Barry Knapp, M.D.; he was promoted to the EVMS Foundation Distinguished

Professor of Emergency Medicine, effective July 1, 2018.

 Congratulations to Bruce Lo, M.D.; he was promoted to Professor of Emergency Medicine,

effective July 1, 2018.

Awards & Nominations 
 Charles Graffeo, M.D., Professor was inducted into the Gold Humanism Honor Society (GHHS)

at EVMS on April 5, 2018.  The Society recognizes “individuals for practicing patient-centered

medical care by modeling the qualities of integrity, excellence, compassion, altruism, and

respect.”  Congratulations to Charlie on this well-deserved recognition.

 Congratulations to Kean Feyzeau, M.D., Chief Resident and Charles Graffeo, M.D., Professor.

Both were inducted into the EVMS Chapter of Alpha Omega Alpha (AOA) Honor Medical

Society on May 17, 2018.  This is a tremendous, lifelong honor to two incredible physicians and

people.

 Congratulations to Galen Tobey, M.D., Chief Resident for the next academic year.  Galen was

selected for the SNGH Leadership in Hospital Governance Fellowship program for the 2018-

2019 academic year.

 Congratulations to Greg Weingart, M.D., Assistant Professor.  He was awarded an EVMS

Professional Enrichment and Growth (PEG) grant for 2018 – 2019, which will allow him to attend

the SAEM Research course.

Kean Feyzeau, M.D. Charles Graffeo, M.D. Galen Tobey, M.D. Greg Weingart, M.D. 
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Below are some of the upcoming events and activities within the 

department.  

July 4th Holiday 
Wednesday, July 4th, (EM office closed) 

Intern Orientation 

Throughout the month of July. 

Grand Rounds 
Every Thursday of the month (10am – 3pm) 

Journal Clubs 

July 30th, August 27th, & September 24th, at 6:30pm 

Labor Day Holiday 
Monday, September 3rd, (EM office closed) 

Upcoming Events 

Emergency Medicine 
600 Gresham Drive 

Raleigh Building, Room 304 

Phone: (757) 388-3397 

Fax: (757) 388-2885 

Resident Activity 
We had numerous faculty and resident research presentations at 

the Annual Meeting of the Society for Academic Emergency 

Medicine (SAEM) in Indianapolis, Indiana May 15-18, 2018: 

 Greg Weingart, M.D., Assistant Professor, TJ Tzavaras, M.D. (EM-

3), Cody Mollvain MS-2, and Hadiza Galadima presented –

“Injuries Associated with Hoverboard Use: A Review of the

National Electronic Injury Surveillance System,” May 18, 2018.

 Greg Weingart, M.D., Assistant Professor, Ryan Tomberg, M.D.
(EM-3), and Girlyn Cachaper, PhD presented – “Shark Related

Injuries: A Case Series of Emergency Department Patients,”

May 18, 2018.

 Don Byars, M.D., Associate Professor, Barry J. Knapp, M.D.,
Professor, Steve Skinner, M.D. (EM Ultrasound Fellow), and

Kean Feyzeau, M.D. (Chief Resident) presented –

“Comparison of the Pacerman Simulator to a Novel, Low-Cost

Mixed Tissue Emulator for Emergency Transvenous Pacing

Education,” May 17, 2018.

 Charles Graffeo, M.D., Professor, and Logan McNeive, M.D.
(EM-3) presented “Angiotensin-Coverting Enzyme Inhibitor

Induced Angiodema in Urban Emergency Department

Settings,” May 17, 2018.

 Barry J. Knapp, M.D., Professor, Brooke Harris, M.D. (EM-3),

Blaise MacEachern, M.D. (EM-3), and the EVMS Bystander

Service Learning Group presented “Awareness and

Perceived Barriers to Performing CPR in a Community with a

Low Bystander CPR Prevalence,” May 17, 2018.


